Amendment of 8 January 2020
Activity No. 4000000779

By arrangement dated 21 November 2017, I awarded your organisation a
contribution not exceeding USD 1,000,000.- for the project ‘Supporting the
Tunisian population’s access to their rights’.

By letter of 25 November 2019, you requested a no-cost extension of the
project period until 31 December 2021 for the abovementioned project.

I'am willing to make the following changes to the arrangement:

The period will run from 1 October 2017 to 31 December 2021..

Article 1:
Payment Schedule:

A second installment of USD 250,000.- will be transferred in the first quarter of
2020, after receipt of a request for payment in which the liquidity need is
substantiated. The third installment of USD 250,000.- will be transferred in the
first quarter of 2021 after receipt of a request for payment in which the liquidity
need is substantiated.
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Article 2:
Accountability:
Type of report Reporting period Date of
. submission
Narrative report 1 January 2019 - 31 December 2019 30 June 2020
Narrative report 1 January 2020 - 31 December 2020 .30 June 2021
Final financial report 1 January 2021 - 31 December 2021 30 June 2022

In all other respects, the arrangement dated 21 November 2017, will remain in
force just as before.

Agreed on the later of the two dates stated below and signed in duplicate.

Eey thle Minister of Fo/réiw‘i'irji'
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Head Stabilisation & Security Division
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Date 8 January 2020
Re 2017-2019 Narrative report - ‘Tunisia Access to Rights’;
Activity no. 4000000779

Dear Mrs. Chaker,

Thank you for submitting the narrative report for the period until June 2019. I am
pleased to inform you that the report has been approved.

On activity level, the program is on track and integration with the SDG16 program
has increased regarding outcomes and outputs. There could be certain
implications in the implementation of activities as a result of the non-
establishment of the Constitutional Court and Human Rights Commission at this
point in time. Please keep the Embassy informed on any developments.

With reference to your letter dated 25 November 2019, I would like to inform you
that the requested no-cost extension is approved up to and including 31
December 2021.

I have furthermore taken this opportunity to amend article 1 and 2 as well.

Please find enclosed the corresponding amendment to the arrangement. If UNDP
agrees with the conditions mentioned in this amendment, I request you to have it
countersigned and dated and to have a scanned copy returned to our service

mailbox dsh-bu@minbuza.nl

Stabilisation and Humanitarian Aid Department
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